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REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK  
 

The “Real ID” is here. At this time, residents who need to renew their licenses will have 

the option but on October 1, 2020, it will be available to all NH residents. Go to 

www.nh.gov/dmv for more details. 

 

Please renew your dog licenses by April 30th. Boats can be registered in town now; there 

is an additional fee of $5 per boat if you choose to renew them at the office. If you have a 

new vehicle to register, please consider giving me a call prior to coming in to be sure you 

have all of the necessary paperwork. 

 

Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your Town Clerk. 

 

 

 Michelle Marsh 

Town Clerk 

http://www.nh.gov/dmv

